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July 10, 2024 

 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

 

Hello,  

 

Outbreak Status 

We are still in COVID outbreak on Donegal. Masking is mandatory for everyone on Donegal 

during the outbreak. As always, we all need to be vigilant and follow infection prevention and 

control practices. If you are not feeling well, do not come to visit at St. Pat’s.  

 

Summer Courtyard Concerts 

Every Monday evening at 6:30 (except July 29 and August 5) during the months of July and 

August, we will be having an outdoor evening concert. The musicians will either be a violinist or a 

guitarist. Families are invited and encouraged to attend with their loved ones. In extreme weather, 

the concert will be moved to the Gathering Place. 

 

 

Be well and stay safe,  

 

Monique Patterson 

Interim President and CEO 


